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¥ Principal’s Thoughts

Thank you to the many families for attending the Appreciation Reception and
Parent Meeting this past Wednesday. This is one of two meetings during the year, the
first being Back-to-School Night, that parent participation is appreciated and of the
utmost importance. | hope you feel informed about the business side of our school:
Strategic Plan, finances, fundraising and Volunteer participation. Thank you to both the
School Board and PACE Board for all their work throughout the year to help ensure the
vitality of our school. An additional note of appreciation to our teachers for planning,
coordinating, and preparing the food to host the reception. They generously give of
their time, talent and treasure to acknowledge their partnership with you and
appreciation for you. Finally, thank you for blessing our teachers with a magnificent
teacher appreciation week. We all felt loved, appreciated and valued. This is the
partnership that makes us strong and supports our children. Thank you!

* "Back to the Beginning” - Spring Play News

o Don't forget that tomorrow is the big day! We hope to see you at either the 1:30pm or

7pm. Maybe you are coming to both and that will be wonderful tool!
* Senior Send-Off

o Last Friday, 22 of our students from the Class of 2021 returned to St. Agnes as we
celebrated their upcoming graduation from high school. The children were so excited to
cheer for them with their handmade signs and cards.

o It was a joy to hear the graduates announce what school they will be attending in the fall
and the major they hope to study. Seeing them reconnect with one another and their
parents reuniting was touching. This was definitely a proud moment!

* Mark Your Calendars

o Our last day of school will be Friday, June 6™.

o Please plan to attend our End of the Year Prayer Service at 8:45am that includes the
cherished Moving Up Ceremony. Memorial Scholarships will also be awarded and we will
bid farewell to our very special staff members that will not be returning next year.




Newsletter—5/2 1/25

www.stagnesconcord.com

Parish News
Last Chance Tickets
o This Friday is the last day to purchase tickets for the parish Jubilee BBQ. Bishop Barber
and 13 priests from the Diocese will be joining in the festivities. Please check your
calendars and consider attending this most joyous event.
The 60th Jubilee is in Need of Additional Volunteers
o These hours will count toward your parent volunteer hours and if your junior student
helps, they too will receive hours. There are different shifts available (the event hours are
approximately 11-4). We particularly need help with clean up.
o Please fill out the Sign-Up Genius and the Jubilee committee will be in touch:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050E4CA4A62CA5F85-56103643-60th

TIME@SENSITIVE

o Your end-of-year scrip accounting and final volunteer hours statement were sent home
last week.

o Your FACTS account has been billed for these unfilled commitments and will be due on
May 30th.
Need a Summer Camp?
o Children in grades 2-8 are invited to attend the St. Agnes Summer Music Camp on June
9, 2025-June 13th!
o The deadline to register is Monday, May 26™. A flyer with additional details can be found
in your envelope.

Statements are In!

St. Agnes School Mission Statement
St. Agnes School, in partnership with the Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Oakland
educate children in the Catholic faith and nurture their minds, bodies, and souls,
inspiring them to live the Gospel of Jesus Christ, achieve their highest academic
and creative potential, and actively serve and enrich the community.
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* Congratulations!
o Leia Forbus’ (7*) artwork will be featured on our 2025-2026 spirit t-shirts and
sweatshirts. Well done, Leial
* Last Dine Out!
o Please join us at The Kreamery on Clayton Rd. on Wednesday, June 4 from 1pm-7pm
for a treat to celebrate the end of another wonderful year.
o The flyer has been included in your envelope today and must be presented at the
time of purchase.
o We are thankful for the 15% that will be donated back to our school!
* Final Fundraiser of the Year
o PACE is selling Dave & Buster's Power Cards and we will receive $50% back!
o Purchase a $20 card and then use it at ANY Dave & Busters Location. Sale ends 6/6.
Schoolwide Learning Expectation 1.3: A faith-centered person living the Gospel message who is
able to make morally responsible decisions.

77\ |IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS
5/22 * Spring Play 1:30pm & 7pm
5/23 * Field Day!

*  Minimum Day-12:00 Dismissal

5/26 *  Memorial Day Holiday-No School

\
\
\

5/27 Spirit T-Shirt Tuesday

5/28 Pizza Lunch from Mr.Latteri

5/29 8t Grade Graduation Mass 9am
(Formal)
Graduates Breakfast and 8" Gr. Parent
Reception

5/30 Graduation 7PM

6/1 60" Jubilee Mass 10am

60" Jubilee Jamboree & BBQ
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